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MUSIC COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 20211206-3a 

Date: December 6, 2021 

Subject:     Nomination of Austin Economic Development Corporation Board Member 

Motioned By:     Commissioner Oren Rosenthal   Seconded By: Commissioner Graham Reynolds 

Recommendation 
The Music Commission recommends the reappointment of Emmett Beliveau to the Board of the Austin 
Economic Development Corporation. 

Vote  

For: 11 (Chair - Anne-Charlotte Patterson, Vice-chair - Nagavalli Medicharla, Secretary - Oren 
Rosenthal, Parliamentarian - Graham Reynolds, Gavin Garcia, Lauryn Gould, Christopher Limon, 
Jonathan “Chaka” Mahone, Patrice Pike, Scott Strickland, Stuart Sullivan)
Against: 0 

Abstain: 0 

Absent:  0 

 Description 
Through Resolution No. 20201001-055, Austin City Council approved the creation of the Austin 
Economic Development Corporation (AEDC). The AEDC is structured broadly enough to manage a 
range of projects, which could include affordable housing development, public-private Partnerships with 
private-led development. The Music Commission’s appointee to the AEDC board represents the Austin 
music community and ensures that AEDC vision and planning help support, sustain, and grow the ATX 
music industry. 

Rationale 
Emmett Belliveau has served as the Music Commision appointee to the AEDC board since its inception 
in 2020, and continues to be invested in the work of the AEDC. Emmett’s professional expertise in music, 
event production, and public policy make him well-suited to this role and the Music Commission is 
pleased that he will serve a second term as our representative. 

Attest:  Kim McCarson, Liaison 


